
 
 

Careers and Apprenticeship Opportunities for Students 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to introduce a new initiative designed to support our Key Stage 4 (KS4) 
students in making informed decisions about their future career pathways. Starting this 
term, we will be distributing a Careers Bulletin to all KS4 students, which will provide 
valuable information on a range of career-related topics.    

 

Please see attached here:  

- The Careers Bulletin will be issued regularly and will include: - Information on local 
and national apprenticeship opportunities  

- Details about college courses, university options, and vocational qualifications    

- Updates on career fairs, work experience placements, and guest speaker events    

We believe this resource will play a crucial role in helping students reflect on their 
strengths, interests, and aspirations as they start making decisions about their next 
steps. By providing a comprehensive overview of the available opportunities, we aim to 
empower them to take control of their future and make well-informed choices that align 
with their goals.    

We encourage you to discuss the contents of the Careers Bulletin with your child and 
use it as a tool for ongoing conversations about their aspirations and career interests. 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please don’t hesitate to 
contact the school’s careers team at info@allsaintscc.org.uk FAO Ms Houghton.   Thank 
you for your continued support. We look forward to working together to help our 
students succeed in their future careers.    

 

Yours sincerely,  

Ms Houghton 


